
Holsman, Laura 

From: Sundermeyer, Susan
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 4:33 PM
To: Holsman, Laura
Subject: FW: Submitted Comments
Attachments: EnerNOC comments on draft rules.pdf
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7/22/2010

From: Rogers, John  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 3:42 PM 
To: Sundermeyer, Susan; Hake, Dawn 
Subject: FW: Submitted Comments 
 
Please file in EX-2010-0368. 
  

From: Greg Geller [mailto:ggeller@enernoc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 3:31 PM 
To: Rogers, John 
Subject: Submitted Comments 
  
Hi John- 
  
I hope this email finds you well. 
  
I just submitted our comments on the draft rules under the “submit public comments” link on your 
website. I didn’t know if staff had a preference that we submit comments through the link where a 
username and password is required. If you do, I’m glad to do so. Just in case, I also attached our 
comments to this email.  
  
Thanks again John for your time in answering my questions, and I look forward to being in touch. Have a 
good day. 
  
Thanks, Greg 
  
Greg Geller - Regulatory Affairs Specialist 
EnerNOC, Inc. | 101 Federal Street, Suite 1100 | Boston, MA 02110               
o: 617.692.2527 | m: 617.823.3615                                    
ggeller@enernoc.com | www.enernoc.com                                                  
EnerNOC - get more from energy  
  
Join us at EnergySMART 2010 | www.energysmartconference2010.com 
  
This email and any information disclosed in connection herewith, whether written or oral, is the property of 
EnerNOC, Inc. and is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Distributing or copying any 
information contained in this email to anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  


